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Your learning journey 
to new horizons  

Dear Parents/Carers, Monday 2nd June 2025 

 

Welcome to term 6! I hope the holiday was enjoyable and you are ready to start the final term. We have got lots 

of fun activities planned for the children’s last term in Nursery and these details will follow as the term unfolds. 

 

Dates for the Diary 

 

Monday 2nd June Back to school 

Tuesday 10th June Reception and Nursery open evening at 6pm – if attending our Reception classes 

Thursday 3rd July Induction session for new Reception starters – details will be in your induction packs 

that you receive at the open evening on 10th June. 

Monday 8th July TD Day – SCHOOL CLOSED 

Tuesday 9th July TD Day – SCHOOL CLOSED 

Monday 14th July Treasure Island Production 

Tuesday 15th July Reports open evening 

DATES TBC Splash day and Picnic day 

Wednesday 23rd July Last day of term 

 

Reading 

We want EVERY child in Nursery to reach 50 reads and as many as possible to earn their 100 reads bookmark and 

150 reads badge. Please ensure you are recording ALL your reading in your child’s yellow reading record. This 

includes library books, home books and school books.  

 

Class Dojo 

Please keep uploading photos onto class dojo of what you have been up to at home. We share our news every week 

and the children love to have their news read out and like to add their own information. Thank you to those that 

have shared photos. A fortnightly update about weekends away or family visited is lovely to share. 

 

Just a few reminders… 

• Please ensure all uniform is named.  

• Please ensure bottles are renamed too when they are washed off.  

• Any more snack contributions are to be paid through ParentPay as soon as possible please. 

 

As the weather gets warmer, please ensure your child is dressed appropriately for school. Bring in a named 

sun hat and please put sun cream on your child as they are often outside for a lot of the session. Your child 

must be able to apply their own sun cream but it would be much more preferable that you put sun cream on 

your child before they come into Nursery. Please ensure water bottles are brought into school as I am sure 

they will be drinking more. 

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

Miss Godfrey  
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